
Dear applicants, 

 

You have successfully submitted your e-application. To complete the application process, check if you 

have submitted all required documents with your e-application. 

The next step you need to do is to register for General Academic Prerequisites Test at 

https://www.scio.cz/english/nce/dates/index.asp 

General Academic Prerequisites (GAP) test is an obligatory part of the admission procedure, ensuring 
objective evaluation of applicants’ skills. You will take the online test on 4 February 2023.  The GAP 
test is subject to 27 € fee (charged after registration by Scio). The deadline for the GAP Test 
registration is 19 January 2023. The later registration is not possible. 

Make sure you use the same email address and name as in your e-application in the University 
Information System. 

There are strict rules that ensure fairness and transparency in the examination process. Read them 
correctly. Their violation can lead to invalid test results!  

It is necessary to go through the onboarding test  (which is not evaluated) no later than four days 
before the exam. Otherwise, you will not be able to take your GAP test! The instructions about 
onboarding test will be provided by Scio. 

Finally, we ask you NOT TO SEND US YOUR RESULTS from the GAP test via email. We will receive them 
from the Scio company directly. 

 

REGISTRATION GUIDE 

1. Register yourself 

 

 

https://www.scio.cz/english/nce/dates/index.asp
https://www.scio.cz/english/nce/tests/gap.asp
https://www.scio.cz/english/nce/on-line-exam-rules.asp


 

 

 

2. When filling out the registration form, do not forget to thick the correct date – 4 February (4.2.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

3. Select the option NCE mini for 27 EUR. 

 
 

4. We do NOT require a printed certificate. We will receive your results from the SCIO company. 

 

 



5. Continue according to your payment choice 

 

 
 

 

 

6. Confirm 

 

 

We hope this will help you complete the admission process and pass the entrance examination. If 

you have any questions, feel free to contact us at admission_fes@fzp.czu.cz. 

 

International Relations Office  
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